
 

For Local 8 Members at Low Income Housing Institute 
December 13, 2023 

   

LIHI Bargaining Team Elections 
 
The bargaining survey results are in and now it’s time to elect your 2023 bargaining 
team. We have multiple volunteers so there will be an election for these spots. Please 
cast your vote online using this link. 
 
All votes must be received by December 19th at 4:00 pm.   
 
All comments provided by you on this survey are confidential and will not be shared 
with management only with the LIHI Union Bargaining Team Members. 
 

Questions? Contact Ida Kovacic, ida@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 
ext. 117, or Erin Adamson at erin@opeiu8.org or 206- 441-8880 
ext. 105. 

 

  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/T6GBKTV
mailto:ida@opeiu8.org
mailto:erin@opeiu8.org

